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THE JOINT COUNCIL OF HOLY TRINITY AND ST JAMES’ 
 

RESERVES POLICY 
 

 

 

The following policy was agreed at the Joint Church Council (JCC) meeting held on 27 
May 2025.  
 
It is the policy of these churches to hold in general funds (if possible) the equivalent of 
three months general running costs. This is to cover emergency situations that may 
occur from time to time. It is also our policy to hold in the fabric fund an amount to 
cover the costs for work detailed in the quinquennial inspection. 
 
The balances of unrestricted and restricted funds are currently sufficient to meet this 
requirement. 
  

 

 

Incumbent: Revd Rebecca Elliott  
 


